COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

FAY
20th August, 1924.

Dear 8irs,

S I am in receipt of Mr,Stuart's letter of the 12th
instant reporting th e result of the interview which he
and Mr.Aureli had with Mr.Mazza recently regarding the
classification of the steamers "ASTER", "GIGLIO" and
"PRIMULAY ,

Mr.Stuart's remarks on the sub ject are noted with
interest, and in thanking him for his attention in the
case I have to request that you will be good enough to keep
the case in mind with a view to obtaining and forwarding
to this 0ffice the partiemlars which Mr.Mazza promised to
furnish concerning the surveys of the vessels required
under the Rules of the Registro Ktaliano.

I am, Dear girs,

Yours faithfully,
Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,
GENOA.
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